SR SOUTH NEW MILFORD

baptist church

2967 Harford Rd., New Milford, PA 18834
Phone: (570) 434-2101  Email: snmbc@snmbc.org
VAN PERMISSION SLIP

CHILD’S NAME DATE OF BIRTH AGE
ADDRESS
HOME PHONE OTHER PHONE

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAMES

CHILD’S KNOWN MEDICAL CONDITIONS/ALLERGIES

Dear Parents,

We appreciate the opportunity to work with your child at South New Milford Baptist Church. We count it a privilege to teach them about
Jesus Christ. For their safety we need to never go over our limit on the van as they are transported to and from church. We are at capacity so we
need to ask that if you can give your child a ride it would allow us to open up more seats for those who don’t have rides. Please fill out this form,
sign it and be sure your child has signed that he/she understands the guidelines below and return the form to the driver. Please write the church
phone number down: 570-434-2101

| give South New Milford Baptist Church permission to transport my child to and from the church on the church van. | have read the van guidelines
and | agree to abide by these and have gone over them with my child. | understand that accidents can happen and | give SNMBC and the leaders
present my permission to provide emergency medical treatment if something were to occur on the van or at the actual program my child is
attending.

SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN(S): DATE
CHILD’S SIGNATURE: DATE

Guidelines

In order to be sure that all children have a fun, safe and worthwhile day,
we have a few things to remember when riding the church van.

Respect the driver, cooperate with and help the driver — follow their directions.

Seat belts must be worn at all times.

Eating and drinking in the van is not allowed.

Stay seated at all times and keep your arms and head inside the van. Don’t stand on the seats.

Be courteous, do not steal others property, no foul language allowed. Fighting will not be tolerated. Hitting, punching, and
fighting are unacceptable and will result in a 2-month suspension.

Destruction of property is unacceptable. Any destruction of the van will result in a 1-year suspension.

Talk quietly -- Do not yell or scream at each other. Talk in a normal tone.

Do not drop or leave candy, gum, or anything on the bus seats or floor.

If all Church vehicles are at capacity a church member will give you a ride home.

10. Follow the safe boarding and departing van procedures directed by the driver.

11. You will ride home in the same vehicle you rode to church in. If you did not to ride in a church vehicle to church you will ride
in a vehicle chosen by a church representative.
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